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Monday, 24 June 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

As our Year 7 day is fast approaching, we would like to remind you of the following details.

New Intake Day

Monday, 1st July at 5pm — a New Intake presentation will take place where parents will be given
information regarding the school and transition and have the opportunity to ask questions.
Students will find out which house they have been allocated as part of the presentation.

Tuesday 2nd July all Year 6 pupils will be invited to our New Intake Day.

Students should arrive at school for 9am in primary school uniform. Unfortunately, due to
Shropshire transport rules, they are unable to use school buses until they have a pass issued. Thank
you for making transport arrangements for your child on this day. Please drop your child off
outside the main school reception where a member of staff will be on duty to welcome them.

The day will start with a year group meeting in the hall before students spend their first session
getting to know other students in their house. From there, students will then take part in an art and
maths lesson during the morning and an inter house PE competition in the afternoon (they will
therefore need PE kit and trainers). Students will also need to bring a packed lunch and a drink.
There are water fountains for your child to re-fill their drinks bottle.

Collection at the end of the day will be 2.45pm from main reception.

Please complete the form using this link to inform us how your child will be leaving site on intake
day.

Finally, thank you to those of you who have already completed a personal information form. If you
are still yet to do so, please could you ensure that this is done as soon as possible as it is important
for us to have all personal information about your child, especially emergency contacts, medical
details, medical consent, and an up-to-date email address, as correspondence home is largely via
email. Apologies that it is a lengthy form, as it incorporates personal information for our records,
plus information we would like from your child. Here is the link to the Personal Information Form

We look forward to meeting you and your children next week.

Kind regards,

John Parr
Headteacher
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